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February’s value of the month is: LoveFebruary’s value of the month is: LoveFebruary’s value of the month is: LoveFebruary’s value of the month is: Love    
We accept the love we think we deserveWe accept the love we think we deserveWe accept the love we think we deserveWe accept the love we think we deserve 

Diary Dates  

February 2017February 2017February 2017February 2017    

Value≠Love 

Tue 14thTue 14thTue 14thTue 14th≠Special lunch 
menu 

Wed 15thWed 15thWed 15thWed 15th≠FunRaisers Disco 
5.30-6.30 years 3 & 4 

6.45-7.45 years 5 & 6 

Thur 16thThur 16thThur 16thThur 16th≠Year 6 heights 
& weights programme 

Fri 17thFri 17thFri 17thFri 17th≠Break up for half term 

Mon 27thMon 27thMon 27thMon 27th≠Return to school 

March 2017March 2017March 2017March 2017    

Value≠Freedom 

Thur 2ndThur 2ndThur 2ndThur 2nd≠World Book Day 

Wed 8th & Thur 9thWed 8th & Thur 9thWed 8th & Thur 9thWed 8th & Thur 9th≠
Parents Evenings 

Fri 10thFri 10thFri 10thFri 10th≠Mufti Day 

Mon 20thMon 20thMon 20thMon 20th≠The Big Pedal 
week 

Tue 21stTue 21stTue 21stTue 21st≠Bling your bike 
day, South American theme 

Thur 23rdThur 23rdThur 23rdThur 23rd≠FunRaisers 
Bingo 

April 2017April 2017April 2017April 2017    

Value≠Responsibility 

Tue 3rd & Wed 4thTue 3rd & Wed 4thTue 3rd & Wed 4thTue 3rd & Wed 4th≠Year 5 
production (details to follow 
after half term) 

Fri 7thFri 7thFri 7thFri 7th≠Break up for 
Easter Holiday 

Mon 24thMon 24thMon 24thMon 24th≠Return to school 

May 2017May 2017May 2017May 2017    

Value≠Happiness 

Mon 1stMon 1stMon 1stMon 1st≠May Day Holiday 

Fri 26thFri 26thFri 26thFri 26th≠Break up for half term 

Believe together to achieve togetherBelieve together to achieve togetherBelieve together to achieve togetherBelieve together to achieve together    

On Tuesday 7th February HJS took part in Safer Internet Day 
to help promote the importance of e-safety. The team 
morning consisted of the children completing a range of 
activities from identifying appropriate images to designing their 
own social media page. The children showed a great 
understanding of what they needed to do to stay safe online, 
which is a great success. 

The final messages Miss Jones would like the children to 
remember is ‘before you take and share a photo, stop, think 
and ask yourself’ 

1. Who am I sharing this photo with? 

2. Who else might get to see it? 

3. What will people be able to find out about me? 

4. What will people be able to find out about the other people 
in the photo? 

We’d like to thank Miss Jones for organising a great morning. 

Here is some of the things that Team 
Tigers made with Miss Jones. The children 
were keen to make e-safety decorations to 

display around school. 

The children loved playing the 
emoji match up before designing 

their own e-safety emoji. 

When asked to have a picture taken 
during the day Sophie, Emily, Connor 
and Lexi knew they had to take off 
their school jumpers off so no 

personal information was given away. 

Oliver and 
Leah enjoyed 
creating an 
'E' out of 
our e-safety 
emojis 



School Games News 

What’s coming up…What’s coming up…What’s coming up…What’s coming up…    

• Orienteering ⋅ Thursday 23rd March ⋅ Sports Village  

Boys U9 County CupBoys U9 County CupBoys U9 County CupBoys U9 County Cup    

The Year 4 boys team took part in the 2nd round of the County Cup on 

Wednesday 1st February at the Sports Village. The boys did extremely well. They 

beat Newtown 1-0, with a goal from Taylor, in the first game and then a header 

from Cameron L was enough to beat Greenfields by the same score line in the 

next game. They went into the last game knowing they would reach the semi-final 

with a result against St Peters and they did just that, winning 2-0 with two 

more goals from Taylor. So they went into the semi-final full of confidence and 

played very well, dominating large parts of the game. But unfortunately it was 

Oakmeadow who got the all important goal and sneaked through to the final 1-0.  

The boys were fantastic and it all looks good for next year. 

Well done boys!! 

Team: Lewis J, Archie H, Lewis P, Jack E, Leighton S, Taylor E, Kobi P, 

Cameron L, Jack T 

Gymnastics CompetitionGymnastics CompetitionGymnastics CompetitionGymnastics Competition    

Mrs Owen took 5 Year 4 girls to the Sports Village on 

Thursday 2nd February for a Gymnastics competition. The 

girls all did very well and managed to collect two 

certificates each for their performances on the floor and 

on the vault. Special mention for Lanniah who bagged 

herself a gold on the vault with a fine performance. 

Team: Gemma F, Lanniah M, Alice S, Eleanor T, Sophie O 

   A�endance – for the week beginning Monday 30th January 2017 

 

Well done to Classes 1, 2 & 5 for having the best a�endance! 

Class A
endance Class A
endance 

1-Mr Pugh 98% 7-Mrs Baines-Price 91% 

2-Miss Felton 98% 8-Miss Sinclair 94% 

3-Mrs Hill 96% 9-Mrs Leather 94% 

4-Miss Beard 88% 10-Mr Tombleson 94% 

5-Miss R Jones 98% 11-Miss T Jones 96% 

6-Mr Norman 89% 12 – Mr Heard 97% 

If you have any concerns 

or ques�ons please do not 

hesitate to contact Mrs 

Twidale on:  

Email: head@harlesco�-

jun.shropshire.sch.uk      

Tel: 01743 462087     

www.harlesco
-

jun.shropshire.sch.uk 



Your child is invited to take part in: 
 

A KEYBOARD WORKSHOP 

 
On Saturday 11 March 2017 
From 1.30—4.30pm  
At Oakmeadow Primary School, SY3 0NU 
£7.50 per child 
A free concert for parents at 4.15pm 
 
Please bring:   Keyboard (with working batteries), Spare batteries and Keyboard stand (if you have one) 

 
We cannot use trailing leads as these are a Health & Safety risk. 

 
 

A WOODWIND WORKSHOP 

 
From beginner to Grade 3 standard—flute, clarinet, saxophone, oboe, recorder and folk whistle 
There will be an opportunity to play together as an ensemble, to play alongside members of Shropshire Training 
Woodwind Ensemble and an opportunity for recorder and fold whistle players to try out flute and clarinet. 
 

On Saturday 6 May 2017 
From 1.30—4.45pm  
At Oakmeadow Primary School, SY3 0NU 
£7.50 per child 
A free concert for parents at 4.30pm 

 
 
If you wish your child to participate in one of these workshops, please get an application form from Miss Sinclair 
(class 8 teacher). Cheques should be made payable to ‘Shropshire Council’.  



On Sunday the 19th 
of February is our 
Royalty event where 
we select our Queen, 
Princess, Attendants 
and Junior Crier, 
and for the first time 
this year, a Prince. 

All the children that 
have taken part over 
the last few years 
have a fantastic day 
and always enter 
again the following 
year as they have 
enjoyed themselves 
so much. 


